
 
Beginning the week of October 5th, we will gather in home groups for 4 weeks, to 

explore the Gospel of John.  At Coffee Hour each Sunday in October, we will have 

the opportunity to share insights across all the home groups. 

This is an exciting time within the life of St. George’s, and everyone is encouraged 

to join the study. We will be using a study guide from the Knowing the Bible series, 

John by Justin Buzzard (Amazon, $9.99).  Please be sure to bring your copy to the 

1st session. 

For planning purposes, registration is requested by September 21.  Select the home 

group that best meets your location/day/time. The host will confirm the details with 

you. 

 

 

This QR code may be used for registration or 
there are paper forms on the credenza in the rear 
of church. If using the paper form, place the 
completed form in the offering plate, no later 
than September 21. 

 

  


